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Class Reader Writer Mathematician 

Ladybirds Harry Maisie Clara 

Bumblebees Daisy Kallie Willow Mae 

Caterpillars Noah Star Seb 

Dolphins Amelia Violet Charlie 

Sharks Kyle Annabelle Roary 

Stingrays Florrie Nina Myla 

Turtles Olivia Dacey Sonni 

Orcas Joseph B Jack B Christian 

Penguins Ameila Archie Finlay 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Warburton’s Corner 

Family Liaison Officer                     

All Souls' Church of England Primary School 

Food Bank 

WORKING TOGETHER AS A COMMUNITY 

We are very pleased to say that we are      

setting up our own food bank based in our 

school. 

With us all feeling the strain of our finances 

and the cost of food rising we are setting up 

our food bank so that we can support each 

other in our community and hopefully lessen 

that struggle. 

We would love any donations you may be 

able to provide either as a one off or on a 

regular basis.  We are looking for in date 

packaged or tinned food such as: 

Cereal, Soup, Pasta, Rice, Tinned tomatoes/
Pasta sauce, Lentils, Beans and Pulses, 

Tinned Meat, Tinned Vegetables, Tea/Coffee, 
Tinned Fruit, Biscuits, UHT Milk, Fruit Juice. 

Our food bank will be open every Friday 
morning between 10am-11am for you to 

come along and collect any items you need, 
please just come to the office and ask for Mrs 

Warburton. 

 

 

 

This week in Worship we have 
been looking at the miracles of   

Jesus.  We have finished the week 
thinking about our ‘Dress to       

Express’ day and how we are all 
individual but together we are all 
connected.   We have thought 

about how we can connect with 
someone to make them smile!   

 

A BIG HAPPY               

BIRTHDAY THIS 

WEEK TO….  

 

 

 

Autism Coffee Morning  

Mrs Hart and Mrs Warburton will be running Coffee 
mornings throughout the coming terms to support Our Parents/

Carers of our pupils with additional needs.  

In order to ensure they are supportive and comfortable for those at-
tending we have decided to keep them small in size. 

Next term our focus will be on Autism, and are for Parent/Carers 
whose children have a diagnosis or are awaiting an assessment. 

8th March 08.30-09.30am. Parents/Carers in Year R, 1 and 2. 

22nd March 08.30-09.30am. Parents/Carers in Years 3, 4, 5, and 6. 

After the Easter Break we will be looking at other areas of SEN, as 
well as Autism. 

If you would like to attend, please let me know via email - 
ihart@allsouls.kent.sch.uk  

     ENERGY VOUCHERS 

Please look at the link below to see if you are 
eligible for energy vouchers:                              

https://www.kent.gov.uk/leisure-and-community/
cost-of-living-support/urgent-financial-help-and-

extra-support  


